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Bulk Recycling Event 

 

This past weekend – June 24
th

 and 25
th

 Mont Alto Borough sponsored our second annual bulk recycling and shredding 

event.   We are pleased that we had 188 plus individuals drop off bulk items or had items shredded.  A  Big thanks to our 

maintenance department for their help in making this now annual event a success.   Thank you as well to all of our 

citizens that took part in cleaning out and cleaning up their properties.     

 

Movie/Concert in the Park 

 

Calling all kids big and small, young and old!   We will be hosting a Contemporary Christian Concert in the Park on 

Saturday, August 27
th

 at 7:00 p.m. in the small pavilion.  The Praise Band from Fetterhoff Chapel has volunteered to 

conduct the concert.  Following the concert in the large pavilion area we will be serving free hotdogs, popcorn, snacks, 

soda/waters etc. and showing the movie “Zootopia”.  The movie is being sponsored by the Mont Alto Fire Department 

and the Borough of Mont Alto.   Fetterhoff Chapel and the Borough will be co-sponsoring the food items and snacks.   

Please mark your calendars for August 27
th

 and spread the word to your friends and relatives.   You don’t need to reside 

in Mont Alto to participate in either of the activities.   Please bring your own chairs or blankets.    We hope to see you 

there and hope that this will be the beginning of more neighborhood events in our Park.    

 

 

Electric/Water Meter Changeover 

 

We are one step closer to beginning the new smart meter changeovers at your properties.    The antenna installation at 

the water tank and the 4 test meters should be installed within the next week and then the meters will be tested for 

accuracy.   The shipment should arrive soon after with the new electric meters and installations beginning within the 

next month at individual properties.   Please refer to the Borough Website (just type in Borough of Mont Alto) for street 

location installation schedules/ timeframes and we will also post street installations on our Borough sign.    

 


